
The Surfrider Foundation’s Ocean Friendly 
Restaurants Program recognizes restaurants 
that are committed to cutting out single-use 
plastic and offers a simple, straightforward 
framework to help them make sustainable 

choices for the ocean.

What does it take to be an  
Ocean Friendly Restaurant?
1.	Only reusable foodware is used for onsite dining.
2.	Paper straws or naturally occurring straws are 

provided only upon request.
3.	No expanded polystyrene (aka Styrofoam).
4.	No plastic bags are used for takeout or to-go orders.
5.	Single-use utensils, straws, condiments, and other 

accessory items are provided only upon request.
6.	Beverages are not sold in plastic bottles.
7.	Proper recycling practices are followed.
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